
RCW 78.56.040  Disclosures required with state environmental 
policy act checklist—Public inspection of information.  The 
department of ecology shall require each applicant submitting a 
checklist pursuant to chapter 43.21C RCW for a metals mining and 
milling operation to disclose the ownership and each controlling 
interest in the proposed operation. The applicant shall also disclose 
all other mining operations within the United States which the 
applicant operates or in which the applicant has an ownership or 
controlling interest. In addition, the applicant shall disclose and 
may enumerate and describe the circumstances of: (1) Any past or 
present bankruptcies involving the ownerships and their subsidiaries, 
(2) any abandonment of sites regulated by the model toxics control 
act, chapter 70A.305 RCW, or other similar state remedial cleanup 
programs, or the federal comprehensive environmental response, 
compensation, and liability act, 42 U.S.C. Sec. 9601 et seq., as 
amended, (3) any penalties in excess of ten thousand dollars assessed 
for violations of the provisions of 33 U.S.C. Sec. 1251 et seq. or 42 
U.S.C. Sec. 7401 et seq., and (4) any previous forfeitures of 
financial assurance due to noncompliance with reclamation or 
remediation requirements. This information shall be available for 
public inspection and copying at the department of ecology. Ownership 
or control of less than ten percent of the stock of a corporation 
shall not by itself constitute ownership or a controlling interest 
under this section.  [2021 c 65 § 85; 1994 c 232 § 4.]

Explanatory statement—2021 c 65: See note following RCW 
53.54.030.
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